
   The Lord’s Day ~ March 17
th

, 2013  
   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Lauri Anne Good, Maria Mooney, Katelyn Lewis 

10:30 are Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 are Family Bible Hour   

                          Speaker: Dave O’Connor 

  Nursery: Dixie Boisvert & Gayle MacDonald 

        1’s & 2’s: Carla Clark & Kim Brown 

6:30 pm Speaker: Thomas Lewis & Leonard VandenBerg 

  Nursery: Chandler Younker & Emma Clement 

               

                                 This Week: March 18
th

 –March 24
th

 
Tuesday                   9:00 am   Ladies Prayer Meeting 

Wednesday     7:00  pm   Prayer Meeting & Bible Study        

   Nursery: Irene Younker & Sharon MacLeod 

 

Sunday  9:15 am             The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Joy Crozier, Sarah Younker & Chandler Younker 

11:00 am Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker: David Boisvert 

  Nursery: Emma Clement & Andrea Frew 

  1’s & 2’s: Beryl Egan & Jodi Lewis 

6:30 pm          Speaker: Bob MacGregor 

                        Nursery:  Shelley Canfield & Laura DeVries 
Cleaning Schedule 

March 17-23     Chad & Lori Anne Lewis & family 

March 24-30     Myles & Paula Younker, Kirk Brown & Lucie Dumais 

March 31-April 6     Merle & Ruth Bigney, John & Kelly DeVries 

April 7-13      Austin, Treena, Emma & Madison Clement 

April 14-20    Allan & Krista Johnson, Wayne & Linda Shaw 

April 21-27    Josh & Nichole MacLean, David & Margaret O’Connor  

Chairman’s Schedule 

March 17    AM: Don Crozier  PM: Matt Craswell 

March 24 AM:       John DeVries  PM: Jacques Boisvert 

March  31 AM:       David Boisvert  PM: Dan Frew  

April 7  AM:       Norman Machon  PM: Don Crozier 

April 14  AM:       Dan Frew  PM: David Boisvert 

April 21  AM:       John DeVries  PM: Dan Frew 

Door Watch 

March 17 AM:       Dan Frew  PM: Lyle Bigney 

March 24 AM:       Wayne Shaw                PM: Carson Younker 

March 31 AM: Carson Younker  PM: Wayne Shaw 

April 7  AM:  Don Crozier  PM: Myles Younker 

Allergy Alert 

This is to advise that a treatment to kill flies will be present in the main auditorium and 

fireside room during Wednesday, March 20th-Sat Mar 23
rd

. 

 

Ladies Bible Study 

There will be no Ladies Bible Study this week.  It will resume Tuesday, March 26
th

. 

  Prayer   

Emergency Prayer Chain: Kathy Larsen, Peggy MacDonald, Gloria MacDougall                                                      

 

Those Who Are Sick:  Baird Judson, Angela MacLean                         

                                               
Our Assembly:  The Elders    Sunday School    Youth Group    AWANA     

        

  Maritime & Commended Workers 
Bob & Marg MacGregor           Cliff & Norlene Campbell      Marj Robbins  

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing       Mark & Kim DeJager          

Harold & Barb MacDougall      Noel & Dwana Bondt         

  

                                           MISSIONS CORNER 
Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager      Gary & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn                Marie MacDougall                  Jessie Tremblay  

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich       John & Dorothy McKim 

                   

Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers 
Maritime Assemblies    2013 Camp Ministry      Family Bible Hour 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill            Pearl McLellan  Alyssa Dunn  

 

Condolences 

We wish to express our sincere sympathy to Pierce Smith on the passing of his 

grandfather Winston Edwards Smith, on March 6th. 

 

The Moore Family 

 Donna and her children Catherine and John and their families,  

Walter & Marie (Moore) Houston, Harold & Adele Moore 

please accept our heartfelt sympathy for your loss…our thoughts & prayers are with 

you and your families during this difficult time.  

 

Upcoming Programs & Events 

 

Painting & Spring Cleaning         

Thursday, March 21st Time 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
 

Emmanuel Bible Chapel ~ Easter Conference 

Friday, March 29
th

, 2013 ~ Guest Speaker: Jim Comte 

Schedule of meetings are as follows: 1:15, 3:15 & 6:15. 

 

Special Meetings March 31
st
 – April 7

th
 

Guest Speaker:  Jim Comte 

Topic: The Tabernacle 

 

AWANA Schedule Update 

Due to the mild weather and lack of snow the planned sleigh ride for  

March 19th has, unfortunately, been cancelled. As a result, there will  

be no AWANA activity this date. Please note that we will return to our regular 

schedule the following week, March 26th. 

 



 

 

 
 

 

Youth Group Announcements 

 

The Youth Group will be heading to McLeod Hill Assembly for the 

 "Impact Youth Retreat" in Fredericton, NB, March 22-24. Everyone is  

to be at the chapel no later than 2:15pm on Friday. Only those that have 

handed in their permission slips will have transportation. The travelling  

cost is $25 per person and the retreat is free. Any questions see Paula or 

Treena. 

 

There will be no Youth Group on Friday March 29 due to Easter Conference 

in Montague. All youth are encouraged to attend. 

  

There will be no Youth Group on Friday April 5 due to special meetings 

with Jim Comte. Again all youth are encouraged to attend. 

 

Emmanuel Bible Camp 

If you are interested in serving the Lord, this is a great summer ministry  

for anyone. Applications are now being accepted for kitchen, dining room, 

counselors, and maintenance staff.  Applications are available on the camp 

web site. www.emmanuelbiblecamp.ca 
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